
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Fr. David Lumsden 

Mary Silverton (nee Ennis) 

Chris Murphy 

Maria Gorman 

Maura Curtis 

Michael Murphy 

 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Kevin Leonard - 30th Anniv 

Connie Lyons 

Dominic Tuite 

Christy Lawlor 

John, Lena & Patrick Walsh 

Siobhan Corcoran 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time —6th Sep ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 
Thought for the day  
 
Our Gospel reading today has some harsh di-
mensions and most likely it reflects not the 
teaching of Jesus directly but the practices in 
the church for which Matthew was writing. 
People who refuse to acknowledge their fail-
ures are to be treated as pagans and tax collec-
tors! But just how are pagans and tax collectors 
treated by Jesus and in the Gospel of Matthew? 
They are welcomed and forgiven! Any perma-
nent exclusion is to be resisted on the example 
and teaching of Jesus himself.  
 
Prayer  
 
We believe your word to us that where two or 
three are gathered in your name you are in our 
midst. Help us to recognise you in all our broth-
ers and sisters, whatever their failures or sins. 
Help us to recognise you in ourselves, whatever 
our faults.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


RETURN OF 12.30 p.m. MASS 
 
We had hoped to bring back the 
12.30 p.m. Mass from Septem-
ber. However this will not be 
possible for a little while longer. 
The First Holy Communions are 
taking place over the month of 
September and into the begin-
ning of October and our current 
number of volunteers are 
pushed to the limit  We need 
you , the public to help out if we 
are to keep going. Please drop 
your name and number into the 
Sacristy, call 01 8332772 or e-
mail us at info@marinoparish.ie  
 
FIRST COMMUNION DATES 
 
The girls from St. Vincent de 
Paul will receive their First Com-
munion in class groups over the 
coming weeks.                                 
Saturday 19th September -              
girls from Miss Butler's Class              
Saturday 26th September -                   
girls from Miss O Hanlon's Class   
Saturday 3rd October -                   
girls from Miss Fahy's class.   
 

 

 

COLLECTIONS/DONATIONS 
 

To donate to our parish you may 
use the Donate Button or place 
your donations, Double Wallet 
envelopes, Family Offering en-
velopes and Easter Dues enve-
lopes into the baskets provided 
at the exit doors or the safes 
(Large Wooden Boxes with slot) 
at the back of the Church. As 
everyday can be regarded as 
‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place 
each morning.  
 
 
CHURCH REPOSITORY/SHOP 
 
The  Church Repository/
Shop has reopened  and 
is open every Sunday 
after the  11.00 a.m. and also on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays  after 
10.00 a.m. Mass We have a 
good supply of sacramental me-
mentos for all occasions.  
 
Signed Mass Cards are also 
available our Parish Shop as well 
as from the Sacristy. 
 
 
 

NOTICE FROM ST. VINCENT DE 
PAUL KNITTING GROUP—
’KNITWITS’ 

Due to the Covid-19 Regu-
lations The St. Vincent de 
Paul Knitting Group, the 
‘Knitwits’ will no longer be able to 
meet on 1st  and 3rd Saturday of each 
month in  the Annadale Room. The 
group is too big and some members 
are in the vulnerable category. I will 
continue to knit small hats and gar-
ments for the "Little Angels" and 
Premature Babies in the Neo Natal 
Dept. of the Coombe Hospital. I hope 
the home knitters,  who were the 
backbone of our group  will continue  

 

 

 

to knit and leave the items knitted 
into the sacristy between 10-30am 
and 12 noon Monday to Friday. The 
sacristan Ann has kindly offered to 
look after them and notify me. My-
self  and Catherine  will collect and 
deliver them. I thank Fr. Noone and 
the staff of the church, especially Ann 
for all the help  and co-operation over 
the past seven years since Mary Kirk 
brought us together to knit Cribs for 
the parish schools. God Bless you all 
and stay safe. Sincerely, Maureen 
Kelly, Phone: 085 1088538. 

           IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 The use of face coverings is strongly recommended . 
 
 In order to relieve the pressure on our volunteers we would 

ask that you come early to be seated in time for start of mass. 

 Please do not kneel, kneeling reduces the physical distance 
between people. 

 To assist with contact tracing please download the HSE App or 
drop your name and contact number into the safes (Large 
Wooden Boxes with slot)  at the main entrance.  


